
 
 

E-CAR 2024 WELCOMES ACE SCHOOLS 
 

Welcome to E-CAR ACE 2024! For E-CAR ACE 2024, the list of participating 
Alternate Curriculum Environment (“ACE”) schools will include 
Community Day Schools, Continuation High Schools, Opportunity Schools, 
Hospital Schools, Early Education Centers, Community Adult Schools, Skills 
Centers and Regional Occupational Centers.  
 
For ACE schools, E-CAR 2024 opens on Wednesday, November 6, 2024 at 
12:00 noon and closes on Wednesday, December 11, 2024 at 11:59pm.  
 
E-CAR Customer Service staff from Master Planning and Demographics 
are available to provide the support your school will need to successfully 
complete the annual online E-CAR ACE Capacity Assessment Review 
process. Live, drop-in assistance sessions will be available via Zoom 
where E-CAR ACE Customer Service Specialists can assist you with 
completing your E-CAR ACE Capacity Assessment Review.  No 
appointment is needed! For the most current Zoom drop-in assistance 
schedule, please check the E-CAR ACE website at 
https://www.laschools.org/new-site/my-school/ecar-ace/. Remember 
to take the E-CAR 2024 online training course on MyPLN and to review all 
of your pre-requisite reference materials before attending a live, drop-in 
assistance session. We hope to see you there! 

 
Questions?  

Contact E-CAR Customer Service at 213-241-8044 x9 
or email mpd@lausd.net 
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